
The Secretariat of the Economic Cooperation Organization presents its 
compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Islamic Republic of Iran and the 
Embassies of the Member States in Tehran and has the honour to enclose herewith the 
report of the "5th Meeting of Heads of Reference Maritime Organizations of ECO 
Member States", held on 6th March, 2019 at the ECO Secretariat, Tehran.

The Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the esteemed 
Ministry and the Embassies the assurances of its highest consideration.

 All ECO Member States, Tehran
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